
*RMF FLIGHT LINE* 

*Pass & Review* 

 $1535 for 121st ARW Easter Bunny Breakfast 

 $799 for 121st ARW Take Your Child to Work Day  

 

2025 Patrons  

 Recurring Monthly Donors  

 Ronda Anderson, Gary & Brandy Daniels, Kim Minor, & Lindy Panian.  

 Fund Donors:  USO/Sue Carrol (Santa Breakfast) 

*On Approach* 

 Planned at the 121st in 2025:  Deployment Support & Airman Assistance,  

Air Show Family Day Bounce Houses & Activities, Fall Festival,  

Santa Breakfast, & Wing Holiday Party. 

*Meeting Minute* 

Our board held a quarterly meeting on May 3, 2025 at the family programs office 

of the 121st ARW.  Trustees approved first quarter financial reports and minutes 

from the February meeting and reviewed a 10 year impact document.  Kim shared 

that she would be making a presentation on the organization at the American 

Legion Women’s Auxiliary meeting on May 10.  Mike offered to generate a list of 

all central Ohio fraternal organizations (VFW, Legion, etc.) to share our 

information.  The board instructed the executive assistant to price/source 

branded goody bags for family programs to use at events through the year.   

 

Finally trustees discussed how military branches financially support their family 

programs, and learned that Air National Guard units now receive $0 in funding. 

This would make the organization more valuable in providing assistance to the 

mission, but will need to clarify with 121st legal and command how we can best 

support families, but also communicate and fundraise within the unit. 

 

The next meeting is August 7, 2025(Zoom). 
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For More Information:  www.RicMilFam.org 

Social: @RicMilFam 

Rickenbacker Military Families is a 501c3 non-profit organization incorporated in 2009 to support 

family programs & readiness at Rickenbacker ANG base.  Our purpose is to provide assistance to 

address hardships associated with military service & separation of military personnel from their 

families and sponsor events that bring together military members & their families. 

Officers: Kimberly Minor, Chairperson, Michael Reed, Secretary, & Harold Tyson, Treasurer 

Board Members: Ronda Anderson, Tammy Gordon, & Lindy Panian 

Executive Assistant:  Brandy Daniels 


